
 

  

 
 
        

        
   Friday 10th May 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/Guardians, 
 
We have been so impressed with the hard work and dedication the 
children have shown in preparation for the SATS, so to celebrate their 
fantastic efforts, we're thrilled to announce a Reward Party Day on Friday 
17th May 2024.  
 
Get ready for a day filled with fun activities including: 
 
Extra PE: 
We'll be enjoying an energetic PE session, so to ensure everyone can 
participate fully, please ensure your child wears their school PE kit on 
Friday 17th May.  
 
Movie Time:  
We'll also be spending some time relaxing with a fun movie screening of 
Hotel Transylvania, rated (U). Laughter is guaranteed! 
 
Snack Time:  
Pack an extra snack for your child to enjoy during the film. As a reminder, 
we are an allergen aware school. Please avoid sending in any snacks 
containing nuts. 
 
We can't wait to celebrate with your child! 
 
Kind regards, 
The Year 6 Team 
Miss Little and Miss Martin  

 
 


